
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers P-12, 
 
As an annual requirement for all returning students, we require parents and students 
to read the Student-Technology Agreement attached and acknowledge acceptance 
of this agreement in Parent Lounge.  
 
For new families commencing this year, this requirement has been completed 
through your enrolment process and therefore no action is required by you.  
 
Access in: Parent Lounge / Home Icon Menu / Events & Payments: 2024 Student 
Technology Agreement 
 
Please remember to press ‘SAVE’ at the bottom right corner. 
 
You do not need to sign and return the attached agreement, your acceptance in 
Parent Lounge is sufficient.   
 
Pastoral Care Teachers and Core Teachers will again review this agreement with 
students in class, which is outlined in the student diary. 
 
We kindly request this requirement be completed by Monday 29 January 2024. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 

 
Mrs Audrey Fellowes 
Deputy Principal-Head of Primary 
 
 


